
Dr. Jablonka Branislav,PhD., member of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic 

 

To: 

Dr. Praženková Lenka 

President of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic 

8 Main Square 

814 22 Bratislava 

 

 

In Bratislava, 23rd of March 2020 

 

Resignation as a member of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic 

 

Dear Mrs. President of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic, 

I would like to inform you that I resign as a member of the Judicial Council of the Slovak 

Republic. The reason why I resign is that Mrs. Kolíková Mária, Minister of Justice of the Slovak 

Republic, announced me that Slovak government did not trust me anymore and because I was 

appointed as a member of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic by the Slovak government, 

I decided to resign.  

I also would like to tell you that Mrs. Minister of Justice asked me not to participate at the 

Judicial Council´s meetings anymore. 

 

I wish you much succes in your work in the Slovak judiciary. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

                                                                     Dr. Jablonka Branislav,PhD., lawyer 

Member of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic   

 


